Dear Teacher,

We are looking for a new Assistant Headteacher at St Mary's and we are
wondering if the right person for the job might be you!

Do you make learning fun but still help children to concentrate on their work?

Are you kind but firm?
Will you encourage us to do our best and know ways of helping us to improve?
We would like someone who:

e Has a good sense of humour;
Helps us when we are stuck and gives us time to talk through our worries;
Is patient and caring;
Will show us how to be proud of our learning;
Is really interested in making sure our fopics are exciting.

We think you should come to our school because:
Tt is very welcoming to everyone and we do lots of fun activities’ (Y6 pupil)
‘This is a caring school and supports all the children well’ (Y5 pupil)
Everyone works together to improve our futures and we are a little community’
(Y4 pupil)
Everybody gets looked after and it makes you feel better’ (Y6 pupil)
‘Teachers try their hardest to make lessons really fun' (Y2 pupil)
If you think you could be our new Assistant Headteacher then please apply.
Good luck!

From the pupils at St Mary's.




